STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

100D RIO BRAZOS ROAD
Toney Anaya, Gov. AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410

Paul Biterman, Sec. (505) 334-6178

January 14, 1983

Mr. Jay Magness
Petroleum Energy, Inc.
P. O. Box 2121
Durango CO 81301

Re: Barbara Kay #3; B-19-27N-19W

Dear Mr. Magness:

On the referenced well, we have no sundry notices of operator
change, reentry, or completion. The Minerals Management
Service had only a letter of Memorandum from the BIA in
regard to an operating agreement.

We need these forms for our files to prevent any delays
and confusion. Please send these on federal forms to the
MMS; they will forward copies to us.

I1f you have any questions please call this office.

Yours truly,
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Jeff A. Edmister
Geologist II
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cc: /Well file

Operator file
Bureau of Land Management



